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Coming Events
New Brunswick Farmers and Dairy­

men's Association, Fredericton, Mardi

Eastern Ontario Winter Poultry 
Show, Ottawa, March 7-11, 1904.

Central Canada Spring Horse Show, 
Ottawa, March 7-11, 1904.

Annual meeting Canadian Forestry 
Association, Toronto, March 10th and 
11th, 1904.

Canadian Horse Show and Military 
Tournament, Toronto, April 28-30, 1904

Canadian Spring Stallion Show, Tor­
onto, March 2-4, 1904

Farm
Labor
If you desire to secure Farm 

Help for the winter or for 

next season through the

Tree Labor 
« Bureau *

of the Provincial Bureau of 

Colonization, send a postal 

card for a blank form of 

application to : : : : :

THOS.
Director of Colonization,

TORONTO

HON. E. J. DAVIS,
Commissioner ofCrown Lands.

Minister Cot the Prize
A good one is told on a well-known 

minister who was walking along the 
street the other day and saw a crowd of 
boys sitting in front of a ring with a 
small dog in the centre. When he came 
up to them he put the following ques­
tion: “What are you doing to the dog?" 
One little hoy said. “Whoever tells the 
biggest lie wins it." "Oh." said the 
minister, "I am surprised at you little 
boys, for when 1 was like you 1 never

told a lie." There was a silence for 
awhile, until one of the hoys shouted, 
“Hand him up the dog!" Mount Olivet 
Democrat

Conundrums
What chins are never shaved? Ur-

What wig cannot a barber make? An 
ear-wig.

If 32 i- freezing point, what i< squeez 
ing point? Two in the shade.
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